CERTIFICATION OF PRE- AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS IN CONNECTION
WITH LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION

I, Colieen Halt, hereby certify that radio station WHPZ-FM, Bremen, IN, broadcast the pre- and post-
filing announcements required by Section 73.3580 of the Federal Communications Commission’s rules in
connection with the station’s license renewal application. Set forth below are the dates and times of the
pre- and post-filing announcements together with the text thereof:

Pre-Filing Announcements

February 1, 2020 11:37AM, 04:19PM
February 16, 2020 10:23AM, 05:39PM
March 1, 2020 03:52AM, 05:53PM
March 16, 2020 08:24AM, 04:23PM

On July 27, 2012, WHPZ was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the
public interest as a public trustee until August 1, 2020. Our license will expire on August 1, 2020. We
must file an application for renewal with the FCC on April 1, 2020. When filed, a copy of this
application will be available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning the
station’s performance during the last eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts
relating to our renewal application and to whether the station has operated in the public interest should
file comments and petitions with the FCC by July 1, 2020. Further information concerning the FCC’s
broadcast license renewal process is available at 61300 S. Ironwood Road, South Bend, IN 46614 or may
be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554, www.fec.gov.

Post-Filing Announcements

Date .

April 1, 2020 08:25AM, 04.28PM
April 16, 2020 08:31AM, 04:22PM
May 1, 2020 07:13AM, 04:24PM
May 16, 2020 10:23AM, 05:45PM
June 1, 2020 10:21AM, 12:25PM
June 16, 2020 07:12AM, 07:22PM

On July 27, 2012, WHPZ was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the
public interest as a public trustee until August 1, 2020, Our license will expire on August 1, 2020. We
have filed an application for renewal with the FCC. A copy of this application is available for public
inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning this station’s performance during the last
eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC
by July 1, 2020. Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at 61300 S. Ironwood Road, South Bend, IN 46614 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC
20554, www.fce.gov.

06/08/20 Colleen Halt
Date Name



